
 

 

 

 

 

 

To:  G2 Parents 

From: Dr. Agnes Wai, Principal 

Date: 23rd October 2019 

 

G2 Science Education Programme 

 

The purpose of the science education programme is to give students the opportunity to develop 

and use their scientific knowledge. 

 

For this to be successful, during the year we will need a number of parent volunteers to come to 

the school and help out with excursions and activities as the opportunities arise. 

 

Every month or so, student excursions or activities requiring additional assistance will be decided, 

and a form similar to this one will be circulated asking for potential volunteers. If you can assist 

the learning on the pertinent dates then please return the reply slip on or before the relevant day 

given.  

 

The first science activity we are asking parents to be involved in this year is regarding water 

pollution. This activity will take place in the STEM Room on the school campus. The students 

will observe and strategize together to solve a (simulated) oil spill in the ocean. This hands-on 

activity will allow them to use different strategies to determine what is most effective at removing 

the oil from the water. The students will further use their innovation skills to engineer additional 

solutions to the problem on their own. Please see below for the activity dates and times for each 

class: 

 

Class Date Time 

G2A 5th November 2019 (Tuesday) 8:45 am – 9:50 am 

G2B 7th November 2019 (Thursday) 2:00 pm – 3:00 pm 

G2C 6th November 2019 (Wednesday) 10:05 am – 11:15 am 

G2D 8th November 2019 (Friday) 11:30 am – 12:30 pm 

 

If you are interested in helping please complete the reply slip in our School app by         

28th October 2019 (Monday). Selected parent volunteers will be notified through an email. 

 

Thank you. 

 


